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Agenda Items: 
 

1. Review Minutes  
2. Course Review 

a. CSCI 1 
b. CSCI 2 
c. CSCI 3 
d. CSCI 7 
e. CSCI 14 
f. CSCI 16 
g. CSCI 23 
h. MATH 150 
i. MATH 150H 
j. MATH 165 
k. MATH 270 

3. Back for Discussion/Course Review 
a. MATH 17A 
b. MATH 27A 
c. MATH 47A 

4. Course Proposals 
a. CSCI 9 – Data Science II 

5. CSCI 17 articulation 
6. Dean’s Remarks  

 
 
 
 
 

x Susana Acuna-Acosta  Marlow Lemons 

x Edwin Ambrosio x Matthew Mata 

x Carl Broderick x Pavan Nagpal 

 Diaa Eldanaf x Gordon Song 

x Gregory Fry x Susie Tummers  

x Arturo Hernandez  Gerson Valle 



EL CAMINO COLLEGE MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES  
DIVISION CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

February 22, 2022 
 
 

Review Minutes  
G. Fry approved the minutes, A. Hernandez second. All in favor to approve the minutes from 
November 9, 2021. 
 
Course Review 
CS courses are currently being worked on. 
 
E. Ambrosio thanked everyone for all their hard work on Math 150, Math 150H, Math 165, and 
Math 270, these courses have now been approved by the DCC and are now being reviewed by 
the College Curriculum Committee. E. Ambrosio will provide any updates in a few weeks 
regarding the approval of these courses.  

a. CSCI 1 
b. CSCI 2 
c. CSCI 3 
d. CSCI 7 
e. CSCI 14 
f. CSCI 16 
g. CSCI 23 
h. MATH 150 
i. MATH 150H 
j. MATH 165 
k. MATH 270 

 
Back for Discussion/Course Review 
There are no updates, at the moment, regarding the math academy courses.    

a. MATH 17A 
b. MATH 27A 
c. MATH 47A 

 
Course Proposals 
The course proposal and DE Addendum are with the College Curriculum Committee for review. 
E. Ambrosio thanked everyone who worked on the CSCI 9 proposal during winter break.   

a. CSCI 9 – Data Science II 
 
CSCI 17 articulation 
P. Nagpal and E. Ambrosio will continue to work on CSCI 17 articulation; there are details that 
still need to be worked on. 
 



Dean’s Remarks  
E. Ambrosio mentioned that both, Dean, Dr. Marlow Lemons and Associate Dean, Gerson Valle, 
are at a conference and were unable to attend today’s DCC meeting.  
 
E. Ambrosio thanked everyone for all of their hard work.  


